' B Construction Managers [ n
General Contractors
1001 Park Boulevard

COMPANY. INC. Boise, Idaho 83712779

208 384-0800

August 21, 1998

Atwood-Hinzman-Jones
210 South Cole Road
Boise, ID 83709

To Whom It May Concem:

This letter 1s in response to a request for a recommendation for Dave Haugland. Dave worked
with me on the New Mountain Home Junior High School which was completed this past April.

Dave was very responsive to my Requests for Information sent to him in a timely manner. He was
open to changes in design that was more cost effective, and he made regular visits to the project to
make sure his designs and the quality of the work were being incorporated to the specifications.
He also would follow up with phone calls now and then, just to check on different aspects of the
work to see if they were being installed correctly.

He was one of the better structural engineers that I had the opportunity to work with.

Sincerely,
CM Company, Inc.

LaVor Smith Jr.
Superintendent



